STEGEREABIZZELL

July 13, 2011

Mr. James Klotz, P.E.
HNTB Corporation

14 Galloping Road

Round Rock, Texas 78681

RE: RM 2338 Water Quality Ponds
Williamson County Project No. 11W(C914
S&B Job No. 20863

Dear Mr. Klotz:

On Tuesday, July 12, 2011, bids were received for this project. Five contractors submitted
bids ranging from $74,636.00 to $112,951.76.

The low bidder is Smith Contracting Company, Inc. of Austin, Texas. All three references
provided favorable responses to their work, and all required bid documents are in order.
In addition, Smith Contracting has performed work for us in the past and their
performance and finished product were excellent. Therefore, | recommend that the
Court award the construction contract to Smith Contracting Company, Inc.

I have attached a copy of the bid tabulation for your review.

If you have any questions, please call me at 512-930-9412.

Sincerely,

PCS/brl
Enclosure

L:\PROIFCTS 2006\20863 RM 2338 (Wm Co) (2007\WQ Ponds\Bidding Phase\WQ Ponds Recommendation of Award.doc

ADORESS PHONE FaH X W EE
1978 S. AUSTIN AVENUE | GEORGETOWN, TX 78626 512.930.9412 512.930.9416 STEGERBIZZELL.COM
MEMBER SERVICES
\__ AASHTO, AWWA, NSPE, TRWA, TSPS &~ ENGINEERS #  PLANNERS > =~ SURVEYORS




